
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Cornelia Watts <cornelia@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/21/2016 4:27:25 PM
Subject: RE: RCRC

Cornelia,
 
The documents are just about printed.  My associate Rebecca Schmisa is bringing them.  If she gets there around 5:15 
- 5:30, which location is it best to go to? RCRC or where the meeting is? And can you give me the best address  to find 
you?
 
Richele
 
From: Cornelia Watts [mailto:cornelia@rcrc.state.sc.us] 

Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 2:57 PM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: RCRC
 
OK, Thank you.
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 2:54 PM

To: Cornelia Watts <cornelia@rcrc.state.sc.us>; RCRC Board <Board@rcrc.state.sc.us>; David Stringer <HR@rcrc.
state.sc.us>

Subject: RE: RCRC
 
Thank you.  I will make sure I have the documents to you Monday afternoon.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
 
 
From: Cornelia Watts [mailto:cornelia@rcrc.state.sc.us] 

Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 2:49 PM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>; RCRC Board <Board@rcrc.state.sc.us>; David Stringer <HR@rcrc.
state.sc.us>

Subject: RE: RCRC
 
Ms. Taylor,
 
We will have our regular Board meeting on Monday 12/21 at 6:00pm at the Adult Activity Center on Parklane.  If the 
documents are ready by then, we can distribute to Board members and if not you can deliver them to our office on 
Tuesday and we will deliver them.
 
Thank you,
Cornelia Watts
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Executive Assistant
741-7272 Ext. 153
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 2:33 PM

To: RCRC Board <Board@rcrc.state.sc.us>; Cornelia Watts <cornelia@rcrc.state.sc.us>; David Stringer <HR@rcrc.
state.sc.us>

Subject: RCRC
 
Ms. Watts and Mr. Stringer,
 
On Monday or Tuesday I would like to get documents to the RCRC Board members.  I will have flash drives with the 
documents loaded.  I can deliver these to the RCRC, or I can deliver them to specific addresses.  Would you let me 
know what is preferred? I will have one for each member.
 
Thank you,
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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